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Dear Sir / Madam

THE OFFSHORE OIL AND GAS EXPLORATION, PRODUCTION, UNLOADING
AND STORAGE (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT) REGULATIONS
2020
MARINER, Mariner PDQ Platform, WATER INJECTOR WELL 9/11a- AHIA (AC44)
planned well

Your application reference DR/2219/1 (Version 1), dated 19th May 2022 requested a
screening direction for the above project.

The Department has considered the application and decided that a further screening
direction is not required as there are no changes to the project as described in the
above regulations, the Screening Direction given under DR/2219/0 remains in force.

If you have any queries in relation to this notification or the attachments, please do

not hesitate to contact | o B o <mail the

Environmental Management Team at bst@beis.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully
Signature Not Verified

Digitally signed by ironmejital Section
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COMMENTS ON THE APPLICATION FOR SCREENING DIRECTION

The Department has considered the application and decided that a further screening
direction is not required as there are no changes to the project as described in the
above regulations, the Screening Direction given under DR/2219/0 remains in force.



		2022-05-26T08:06:54+0100
	The Department for Business Energy and Industrial Strategy
	Environmental Section
	On behalf of the Department for Business Energy and Industrial Strategy




